

Dear Third Grade Families,

Welcome to third grade! In order to be prepared for the upcoming school year, it would be greatly appreciated if the following supplies could be provided on the first day of school:

## Supply List

- ❖ 1 package (12 count) of non-mechanical pencils
- 2 pens (any color other than black or blue)
- 1 box of washable markers, 8 count
- 1 box of crayons (16 count)
- 2 highlighters
- ❖ 3 bottom pocket folders with fasteners
- ❖ 3 bottom pocket folders
- ♦ 6 EXPO dry erase markers (any color/ low odor is best)
- 2 jumbo glue sticks
- 1 pair of scissors
- ❖ 1 pencil case
- ♦ 1 box of tissues
- 1 package of baby wipes
- ❖ 1 pair of headphones for classroom and technology class use (over-the-ear is best)

For home: pencils, scissors, and a ruler with both centimeters and inches

If your family cannot supply the items listed, please feel free to contact us. Due to space limitations, please do not send additional materials or rolling backpacks.

We look forward to meeting you and your child in September. In the meantime, please encourage your child to read as much as possible. In addition, it would be extremely beneficial if your child mastered their basic addition and subtraction facts.

Have a wonderful, fun-filled, and safe summer. Thank you for your support!

Sincerely,

The Third Grade Team